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Dear Students / Parents, 

 I am very happy to present the Fifth Edition of our Newsletter for the 

month of October, 2021 during the Lockdown period in front of you. I appreciate 

all my students who are attending online lectures, taking good efforts for taking 

part in online celebrations, all academic activities. I congratulate all B.Ed. and 

M.Ed. students for attending online University Exam successfully. I also 

appreciate my staff members for their online as well as offline work during this 

period.  

 These are some of the glimpses of the activities we have taken during the 

period October, 2021. Expecting same co-operation from all of you in future. 

 

  Dr. Vidyullata Kolhe 

          Principal 

          G.C.E. & R. 

 



GCER participated in online 

Colloquium on Best Practices in 

VENTEL. As per the given instructions 

Our College sent 3 best practices to 

VENTEL. The presentation of best 

practices were conducted on 

1/10/2021. Dr. Anjali Krirkinde 

presented our Best Practices which 

was appreciated by all. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best Practices Presentation 

1/10/2021 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On occasion of Gandhi Jayanti and Lal Bahadur 

Shastri Jayanti, to pay tribute to these two 

great personalities Gurukrupa College of 

Education and Research organized a Wonderful 

event of 17 minutes on Saturday, 02 October 

2021. 

The United Nations General Assembly in 2007 

decided to observe the International Day of 

Non-violence each year on 2nd October, the 

birth anniversary of Mahatma Gandhi. So as per 

the instructions of University of Mumbai the 

‘Pledge of Non-violence’ administered to all the 

participants of the event. It was truly a 

mesmerizing moment. 

Mahatma Gandhi & Lal Bahaddur 

Shashtri Jayanti 

2/10/2021 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Essay Competition on occasion of Lal Bahaddur 

Shashtri Jayanti 

2/10/2021 

 

 

 

2nd October is also birth anniversary of our Late 

Priminister Lal Bahaddur Shashtri. On this 

occasion college conducted Essay competition on 

“Jay Javan Jay Kisan Need of Today.” Many 

students participated in this competition. The 

competition was judged by Neha Zade according 

to rubrics provided.  E-certificates were issued to 

the winners. 



M.Ed. /B.Ed. CET Orientation 

4/10/2021 & 5/10/2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Orientation of B.Ed. and M.Ed. CET was 

conducted for the academic year 2021-23. 



B.Ed. /M.Ed. Semester II Online University 

Examination 

6/10/2021 to 9/10/2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

University Examination 

of B.Ed. & M.Ed. was 

conducted as per the 

instruction given by 

University of Mumbai on 

virtual mode during 6th 

to 9th October, 2021 



Research Paper Presentation by Research Scholars 

11/10/2021 & 13/10/2021 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

College conducted Two Online Research Paper 

Presentation Sessions for M.Ed. students. Avani 

Rashne, Lincy Nadar, Archana Bhoir & Madhuri Pote 

were the Research Scholars who presented their 

papers. All the sessions were interactive. 



On occasion of Navratri college 

conducted Fancy Dress Competition. 

Themes and rubrics for the 

competition was given to the 

students.  Students participated 

spontaneously in this competition.  

Participants taken lot of efforts for 

dressing.  The competition was judged 

by Dr. Nitin Gadhe.  E-Certificates 

were issued to the winners. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fancy Dress Competition on occasion of Navratri 
14/10/2021 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading Inspiration Day 

18/10/2021 

 

 

 

Reading Inspiration Day was 

celebrated on 15th October to pay 

homage to our former President 

D.APJ Abdul Kalam who loved 

reading and writing. This day is 

observed so that children 

understand the importance of 

reading and encouraged to develop 

it as a hobby in this era of internet 

and mobile. GCER conducted 

Review of the book on this occasion 

for the students. Many students 

participated in this session and 

shared their views regarding various 

book they read which was very 

interesting and interactive 



B.Ed. /M.Ed. Internship stared from 

25/10/2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As per syllabus of University of 

Mumbai, B.Ed. & M.Ed. students 

have to undergo Internship 

program. GCER scheduled 

online B.Ed. & M.Ed. Internship 

program from 25/10/2021 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Foundation Day Celebration 

22nd October is FOUNDATION DAY of 

SSPM & Birthday of our Hon. Secretary, 

Respected Dr. Pankaj Veer sir.  Every year 

this day was celebrated by all units of 

SSPM.  This year also we celebrated this 

occasion.  In this occasion feelings related 

to SSPM were shared by faculties of each 

unit of SSPM & valuable guidance was 

given by Hon. Pankaj Veer sir 



 

 

 

 

Diwali Celebration 

30/10/2021 
 

Diwali is Festival of Light, 

Happiness, that’s why Diwali is 

called King of all Festivals. To 

spread happiness and to give 

blessings to all family members of 

SSPM, on 30th October, 2021 

Founder of SSP, Hon. D.B. Veer sir 

and Secretary of SSPM, Hon. Dr. 

Pankaj Veer sir came to the college 

& distributed sweets to the 

members of SSPM and gave 

greetings of Diwali to all members.   


